
   Feb 15,2022 SCC Regular Meeting 

    Via  Zoom 

 

Present: Patrick, Natassia, Julie ,Melissa, Kelly, Chelsea, Trish and Jayden 

Meeting was called to order at 12:20pm 

No minutes were read from last meeting as Mavis wasn’t present Trish took minutes  

Julie gave Financial report 

Jayden read the SRC report 

Patrick read the Principal’s report 

Motion to accept Stacey Mutimer’s resigination as a board member was moved by 
Natassia and Melissa second it. 

New Business: 

Feedback on Calendar- was mostly positive feedback, division can update the 
calendar based on SCC feedback.  Julie asked about SIP days being placed around 
school breaks to extend holidays for students. 

School Closure- was brought up about students coming home and commenting on 
the potential closing of Arborfield School this is a concern of parents. 

Patrick noted the review process for schools has not begun, will start in October 
2022, no future for the school has been decided  

Currently three options on the table, first to remain a K-12, second complete closure, 
three grade discontinuous.  If the SCC would like to speak in favour of one of the 
three options they can draft a letter and address it to the board chair, Kevin Graham 
and director Don Rempel( a new director will be in place April 2022) 

If parents are wanting to send their kids to a new school next year, Patrick needs to 
sign off on it and approve it. 

Bussing will likely NOT be provided for students to attend a new school, would be 
parents responsibilities. 

Motion to accept Melissa as signing authority for the SCC moved by Kelly and 
Chelsea second it all in favor 

Constitution: 

Mission and Vision needs to be updated as it is still the old one, SCC responsibility to 
act on behalf of the school community, SCC is required to have at least 6 



representatives . Patrick discussed the constitution including the duties/ 
responsibilities of the SCC. 

Next meeting date is Tuesday March 15, 2022 at 12:20 pm via Zoom 

Meeting adjourned at 1:07 pm 

 


